
 
DPF Business Meeting   Monday, April 2, 2012 
 
At April APS meeting in Atlanta, all DPF members were invited to the business meeting.    
Food and wine were served.    There were approximately 25 people in attendance.     
 
The APS Fellows from the DPF division for 2011 were officially recognized and 
presented with their certificates and lapel pins.   
  
The planning exercise which culminates with the Snowmass 2013 meeting was discussed 
and the conveners for each of the 5 working groups were named.   Please see the minutes 
for the executive committee meeting for March 31, 2012 for more information.    
 
There was also a lively discussion between older members of the group and student 
members present on when and how important scientific results should be presented.    
 
  
 


